
Mathematics Education Program Produces an Open Online Course for 

Junior High-school Students 
 

 Mathematics Education Program, International College, Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University 

in collaboration with the National Institute of Educational Testing (Public Organization) produces 

an open online course for junior high-school students to prepare for the ONET exam. It is a part 

of a research project aimed at correcting mathematical errors of junior high-school students. The 

course is based on the results of the O-NET exam of the academic year 2017 and 2018. It is 

expected that the course will be ready for students to enroll by the end of November 2019. 
 

  
 

 


